
LHFIG Dropped Kerb Requests 

 

Please be advised that deadline for your dropped kerb requests is 29 September. 

(Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council requests will follow after this date).  

Please submit your sites in the usual way using the ‘highway Improvements request 

form’ (see attached) and email to LHFIGrequests@wiltshire.gov.uk   

If you are unsure of suitability for your sites or have any other questions, please drop 

me an email.  

The group has provisionally allocated £30k in the 2023/24 for dropped kerb sites, so 

don’t miss this great opportunity. 
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